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Thursday 21st August 2025 Year 11 Results Day  
  
We are looking forward to celebrating the results of our Year 11 students on this day 
and are writing to explain the arrangements for collecting their results.   
  
Students should arrive on the academy site between 9:30am and 11am and make 
their way to the Sports Hall via the Sports Entrance. There will be signs in the Sports 
Hall to tell students where to line up. Parents and guardians are welcome to attend 
as well. Parking is available on the Basketball Courts.  
  

As part of our celebration there will be an ice cream van on the basketball courts 
and all students are welcome to a free celebratory ice cream provided by the 
academy!  
  
If students have any queries or concerns regarding their results they should speak 
to a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Year on results day. There 
are some local training providers attending as well to help with college places and 
advice.  
  
Email addresses will not be monitored between Friday 22nd August and Monday 1st 
September as the academy will be closed at these times. If you need any further 
support you are welcome to contact the academy from Monday 1st September by 
telephone or by emailing: myates@brownhillsoa.co.uk  
  
If you do not have access to email please call the school number stating your child’s 
name and the nature of your enquiry: 01543 452 886 (again messages will not be 
picked up until Monday 1st September).  
  
If students have any school textbooks or other resources at home that need to be 
returned they must be brought in on this day and placed in the designated area. If 

you still have your locker key there will be a box available to leave these on this 
day.  
  

Unwanted Uniform and PE kit – if students have any academy uniform or PE kit 
that could be passed on to younger students please can they also bring this with on 
results day. We will collect this and use it to support other students.  
  

 
 



 

       

 
 
 

 
 
 
If you know that you will not be able to collect your exam results in person 
please contact lknowles@brownhillsoa.co.uk from the student’s personal email  
address (or a signed letter from the student giving us permission to email them) by 
Wednesday 16th July  at the latest to arrange for them to be sent to you. This will be 
done after 11:30am when students have finished collecting their results in person.  
  

Certificate collection Tuesday 2nd December  
All examination certificates will be available for collection on Tuesday 2nd December 
2025. We will hold a drop-in session for students (parents/guardians are also welcome 
to come in) between 4:30 and 5:30pm. Please come to the Academy’s main reception 
to sign in. GCSE Art portfolios will be available to collect on the same day.  
We look forward to seeing all of our Year 11 students on Thursday 21st August.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
  
 
 

     
  
 
 

Mr M Yates                                 Miss L Knowles  

Assistant Principal                           Examinations Officer  
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